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Term 1 Week 8          21 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our Primary 6 (P6) students started off the year by becoming buddies to the newest addition 
to the Concord family - our Primary 1 students. For three days, they guided the youngest 
Concordians during recess and even brought them on a tour of the school premise. The 
warmth and kindness manifested by our P6 buddies have made our P1 students feel very 
much welcomed. It was indeed heartening to see how our Primary 6 students exemplified 
the school’s vision of Caring Hearts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P6 Concordians as recess buddies to the P1 Concordians 
 

From the Year Head’s Desk 
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In week 6, the school had its first fire drill exercise. Prior to the exercise, the teachers briefed 
the students on what they were expected to do. On the day of the fire drill, our Concordians 
made their way to the assembly point in a calm and orderly manner. The appointed student 
leaders carried out their roles with confidence. They took the class attendance and updated 
the teachers promptly. Through this exercise, our Concordians are equipped of the 
knowledge required such as procedures involved and familiarization of evacuation route. It 
was a great learning experience for our teachers and students.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Teachers and students taking part in the fire drill 
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This term, the Primary 5 students learned about the water cycle during their Science lessons. 
As part of their differentiated assignments, the students of Primary 5D were tasked to design 
a model of the water cycle. The Concordians took this challenge in their stride by showcasing 
their vision of Enriched Minds. They unleashed their creativity and constructed water cycle 
models that certainly impressed their teacher and classmates. Kudos to them! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P5 students posing being their models of the water cycle 
 
Despite a hectic first few weeks of school, our Concordians continue to prove that they have 
the Caring Hearts, Enriched Minds and Determined Spirits in their pursuit of knowledge. 
 
From the desk of: 
Mr Kumaran V (Year Head, Upper Primary) 
Mdm Nur Jihan Kahar (Assistant Year Head, Upper Primary) 


